
 

 

 

 

 

ASX/Media Announcement  

1 July 2019 

 

PEOPLE INFRASTRUCTURE COMPLETES ACQUISITION OF TWO LEADING QLD HEALTHCARE STAFFING 

AGENCIES  

People Infrastructure Ltd (“PPE” or “People Infrastructure”) today announced that the acquisitions of First 

Choice Care Pty Ltd (“First Choice”) and Carestaff Nursing Services Pty Ltd (“Carestaff”), as announced on 

19 June 2019 have been completed.  

For further information regarding the terms of the acquisitions, including the consideration, please refer to 

the People Infrastructure’s ASX announcement dated 19 June 2019. 

__________________________________ 

First Choice and Carestaff are two of Queensland’s leading providers of nursing staff to QLD Health public 

hospitals, private hospitals and residential aged care operators across QLD. First Choice is the leading 

healthcare staffing agency in Brisbane and the Sunshine Coast (and also extends to central and north QLD). 

Carestaff is the leading healthcare staffing agency in the Gold Coast.  The First Choice and Carestaff 

businesses have been operating for over 14 and 20 years respectively.  

People Infrastructure (ASX: PPE) is a technology enabled workforce management company delivering 

innovative suctions to workforce challenges faced by Australia’s leading businesses.  People Infrastructure 

is a diversified provider of workforce management services to various sectors including Health and 

Community (Hospitals, Aged Care, Disability and Youth Support), Information Technology and General 

Staffing (Mining, Construction, Manufacturing).  People Infrastructure has a track record of successfully 

growing and acquiring businesses through leveraging its core workforce management technologies and 

capabilities. 

Enquiries - please contact:  

 People Infrastructure– Declan Sherman – (07) 3238 0800 

 


